ONSTED COMMUNITY SCHOOLS



"Inspire-Challenge-Prepare...Every Person...Every Day"



10109 Slee Rd. Onsted, MI 49265 Telephone (517) 467-2173 Fax (517) 467-5600 Steve Head, Superintendent

April 21st, 2020

To Whom It May Concern-

I am writing this letter of reference in regard to the work Granger Construction has done for Onsted Community Schools from the pre-bid stage to now with our bids being accepted at a recent Board of Education meeting.

Jeff Tuley and his team at Granger have done a wonderful job for our district. The company's level of professionalism, integrity, and communication has been excellent. Our district has worked with Granger in the past, and we did not hesitate to hire them again for this project. The board and I have not regretted the decision. Our questions have been answered in a timely manner throughout the process, and they have gone above and beyond to meet our needs.

I highly recommend Granger Construction for all of your construction management needs. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to reach me by email at head.s@onstedschools.us or by phone at 517-467-2173.

Sincerely,

Steve Head, Superintendent Onsted Community Schools